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Subject: Report of the Chapter meeting 20 November 2014 

Compatriots: 

Your chapter met at Eldorado Country Club, Thursday at 7 pm.  There were 11 members 
present which represents the largest number of members at a meeting in the past two years.   

 The Chapter voted to continue operations but to have fewer meetings.  We discussed 
having as many as four meetings or as few as two meetings a year.  Next year’s calendar will be 
discussed and adopted at the next Board of Managers meeting in early December. 

 The members in attendance determined that fewer meetings focusing on our major 
functions (Eagle Scout award; JROTC award and Public Service Awards) will be allow us to 
continue the chapter’s operation while not over burdening the few members who are active in the 
chapter.  

 The 2015 slate of officers were nominated.  They are: 

  President – Peter McLellan 

  V.P. Eagle Scout Program – Lloyd Lietz 

  V.P. JROTC Program – Lloyd Lietz 

  V.P. Public Service Program – Jack Twiggs 

  V.P. Veterans Affairs – Mike Ghormley 

  Treasurer – Carl Oehmann 

  Secretary - Jeremy Robertson 

  Registrar – Don Babbs 

  Historian – Mike Ghormley 

  Chaplain – Robert Bailey 

  Webmaster – Cecil Coale 

 The election for next year’s slate of officers will be at the December Chapter meeting. 
The December meeting will begin at 6:60 pm at Compatriot Peter McLellan’s home.  (2600 



Lexington Pl, McKinney.) He agreed to provide the meat and asked the members to bring an 
appetizer, vegetable dish or a dessert.  Please plan to attend. 

 By now you should have received your dues notice from the State.  It should indicate that 
our chapter dues are $25.00.  Please let me know if you have not received it or if the dues are 
misquoted. 

 Any member can attend our Board of Managers meetings.  Our next board meeting will 
take place at 3:30 pm in the upstairs demonstration kitchen at Market Street, McKinney (the 
corner of Eldorado Parkway and Ridge Road.)  At the December meeting the Board will finalize 
our 2015 calendar as we review our operations. 

 I look forward to seeing you. 

 

       Lloyd W. Lietz 

       President 

       TXSSAR Chapter #63 

       McKinney, Texas 

 

   


